
MAPS MEETING! 

 

When: October 18th 6:00pm 

Where: SCC 118 

The Importance of 

Diversity in Medicine 

Speaker: Dr. David Chae 

Dr. Chae is an Associate Professor at Auburn in the  
Department of Human Development and Family Studies. 
Along with a Doctorate of Science from Harvard in Social  

Epidemiology, Dr. Chae’s research focuses on the biopsycho-
social epidemiology of health inequities.   


